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Dear ADEQ,

  As a resident of North Central Arkansas, I am concerned with the
purity and protection of the Buffalo River. This stream is the reason
that my wife and I currently live in Arkansas.Coming from Illinois, I took
a canoe-camping trip on the river and decided that we would retire
here,
which we did 15 years ago.

  To see that the State Dept of Health has issued a warning to
veterinarians about the toxic algal blooms is very troubling. Please do
everything possible
to save this beautiful resource from hog farms and other polluters

Sincerely,
Bob Carlson
.
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